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Dear Parents,

Please be informed of the following schedule for the English library. The last day for students to
check-out books is Friday, July 5th. All books must be returned to library by Wednesday, July 17th.

The English library is open for after-school reading and studying until Wednesday, July 17th.

The English library is closed for students from Thursday, July 18th. The library volunteers will be
doing an inventory of books on this day.

The English library will open again on Tuesday, September 3rd.
Thank you,

Michael Kelly, Library Coordinator
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